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Stay In The Know!
What's going on in the "House"?

Apostle Speller goes live on the D2Ministries Facebook page on
Mondays at 7:30am. Tune in to Morning Inspiration with our very
own Apostle to be inspired, encouraged, and energized! Here's the
link: https://www.facebook.com/D2MinistriesTX

Have you heard the news? You can spend your lunch break with our
amazing Lady Dee! Be sure to tune in to Lunch Break with Lady Dee
on Thursdays at 12:00pm, live on the ladyspeller Facebook page.
Here's the link: https://www.facebook.com/Demosha

Apostle taught an eye-opening series
entitled,  "Living Under The Blessing-No

More Curse!" It was Poweful and Life
Changing. 



Current messages can be viewed on our

Facebook page. Archived messages are on
our YouTube channel: Faith on Display. 



Don't forget to Like, Share, and

Subscribe!
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https://www.facebook.com/D2MinistriesTX
https://www.facebook.com/Demosha/


Sunday Morning Service : 10:30am



Tuesday Night Bible Study (via ZOOM) : 7:30pm











Father's Day--JUNE 19th



Pastoral Appreciation--OCTOBER 16th



Are you Committed and Expecting? 



Please email chief_staff@houseoffaithcc.com with your questions and/or concerns.



In the near future, we will be partnering with Amazing Grace Food Pantry.

Amazing Grace Food Pantry's current mission is to serve 2 million tons of
food while being debt free. They now serve around 1,800 families in Collin
and Rockwall Counties.

We believe this partnership is an amazing avenue to share the Love of
Jesus, to help fight hunger together, and reminding people of their
importance. Keep an eye out for volunteering opportunities.

House of Faith Christian Center Outreach Ministry, The Bridge, will
continue to offer emergency assistance for the community and
surrounding areas. 

Please stay tune for more information including how you can be a part of
this great serving opportunity. If you would like to make a financial
donation to The Bridge, please visit our website at
www.houseoffaithcc.org. We can do more together!
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Weekly Services

Honoring Our Leaders 

Editor: Kim Winters

Honoring All Fathers for Father's Day. 
Thank you for All You Do!


